
                                 

                         

 

 
 

08 SEPTEMBER 2014 

 

MEDIA RELEASE  

 

Visit by the National Council of Provinces  
 

The National Council of Provinces (NCOP) will in Limpopo from the 8
th

 – 12
th

 of September 

2014 as part of the Provincial Week programme and will visit various projects and government 

establishments throughout their visit.  

 

On the 11
th

 of September 2014 the delegation from the NCOP accompanied by Members of the 

Provincial Legislature, Councilors and Officials will visit Mopani District Municipality.  

 

They will undertake oversight visits to projects to monitor the delivery of services to 

communities and convene public hearings and meetings in order to interact with the communities 

in order to get first hand information on the delivery of services.  

 

The Provincial Week‘s focus in on municipalities that are experiencing service delivery protests. 

The GTM has experienced numerous protests especially in 2013. It has been identified by the 

NCOP as one of the service delivery protests hotspots.  

 

The program for Thursday, 11 September 2014 for GTM is as follows:  

 

09H00:  Visit to Letaba Hospital 

 

10H30: Visit to R36 Road to assess the state of the road 

 

12H00: Visit to Tzaneen Taxi Rank Clinic 

 

14H00: Visit to Makgoebaskloof Tea Estate 

 

15H30: Visit to Masupatsela Farm 

 

16H00: Visit to Relela Police Station  

  Assessment of Relela RDP Houses 

 

16H30: Public Hearing at Relela Community Hall 

 
Members of the media are therefore invited to join the NCOP delegation through their visit 
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